
TO: LT T’IRA
FROM: LT SEN
SUBJ: CONTINUED CORRESPONDENCE 

DEAR T’IRA,

IT WAS PLEASANT TO SPEAK WITH YOU AGAIN, PARTICULARLY VIA SUBSPACE VIDEO. IT’S BEEN SOME TIME. 

I HOPE THAT YOUR RECOVERY FOLLOWING THE AZULOSIS OUTBREAK HAS BEEN GOING WELL. YOUR CHIEF MEDICAL OFFICER’S REPORT WAS 
RELEASED IN THE STARFLEET JOURNALS THIS WEEK. I COMMEND YOU FOR YOUR EFFORTS DURING THE CRISIS. 

SINCE IT APPEARS THAT ANY INFORMATION SURROUNDING THE EVENT HAS BEEN DECLASSIFIED, I WOULD INVITE YOU TO SPEAK WITH ME 
ABOUT IT, IF IT WOULD BRING YOU ANY CONSOLATION. 

AS I SAID WHEN WE SPOKE, I WOULD LIKE TO STAY IN TOUCH BETTER, THOUGH I WILL ADMIT THAT PENNING PERSONAL LETTERS LIKE THIS 
CAN BE A CHALLENGE FOR ME. HOWEVER, I VALUE YOUR CORRESPONDENCE AND ANTICIPATE YOUR LETTERS, THUS THE EFFORT IS REWARDING. 

I THOUGHT, PERHAPS, YOU MIGHT APPRECIATE A RETELLING OF ONE OF MY MORE INTERESTING CASES. DURING OUR TIME IN THE ACADEMY, 
I APPRECIATED YOUR DESCRIPTIONS OF YOUR MOTHER’S EXPERIENCES. I HAVE GREAT RESPECT FOR YOUR MOTHER AND SHE WAS AND IS AN 
INSPIRATION OF MINE. 

SEN CONTINUES WITH A DRY AND FACTUAL RETELLING OF A SHIP THAT ENCOUNTERED THE STATION WITH A MYSTERY ILLNESS TO DIAGNOSE.



I HOPE THAT THE LAST FEW WEEKS HAVE ALLOWED YOU TO ACCLIMATE TO YOUR NEW SETTING. I WILL LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING ABOUT 
YOUR CONTINUING MISSION. IF YOU WISH TO SPEAK VIA SUBSPACE, I AM ALWAYS AT YOUR DISPOSAL.

BE WELL.

SINCERELY,
SEN


